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Dangerous Occurrences 

Weekly Summary of Dangerous Occurrences 
Sharing safety with the mining industry 

2 
Dangerous Occurrences Reported for the Week of August 1st to August 7th, 2022 

1. Surface Explosives: The operator of an excavator was digging in a face when a booster was 
uncovered. No injuries were reported.

2. Surface Fire: An engine fire occurred in a pickup truck. The operator was unable to extinguish the fire; 
mine rescue attended and put the fire out. No injuries were reported.

Comments: Mine operators should be aware of active wildfires and the 
potential impact to site access/egress.  


